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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Posted September 13, 2016 
 
To:  General Public 

 

From:  Rob Klotz, Court Executive Officer 

 

RE:   Government Code Section 68511.7 

 Proposed Baseline Budget Plan for Fiscal Year 2016-2017 

 

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with Government Code Section 68511.7, the Superior 

Court of California, County of Amador, has published its proposed baseline budget plan for Fiscal 

Year 2016-2017 for public view and comments.  The summary of the proposed budget can be found 

on our website at http://www.amadorcourt.org and posted such notice in and around the Court’s 

facility located at 500 Argonaut Lane, Jackson, CA. 

 

Prior to adoption of the budget, the public is invited to comment and provide input via U.S. mail or 

electronically by the end of business on Monday, September 19, 2016. 

 

You can also mail your comments to: 

 

Dawn Harmon 

Administrative Services Manager 

Superior Court of California 

County of Amador  

500 Argonaut Lane 

Jackson, CA 95642 

 

Email address:  dharmon@amadorcourt.org 
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